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Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2003 4:55 PM 

Subject: NEW EPA WEBSITE FOR YOUR CUSTOMERS' KIDS  

 
Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine; 
  
As a member of the Aquathin Family and water treatment industry, you are often asked by your Customers to assist them 
with their childrens' science projects.  We have provided you with ideas and references in earlier Splash NewsBulletins.  
This is a great community service that you can provide...not to mention an opportunity to acquire referrals. 
  
Below is a new website from the EPA specifically geared for high school students.  It has a great deal of information.  You 
supply the rest... and No One Does It Better Than You !  I love my Aquathin !! 
  
Warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE 
Think Aquathin..AquathinK !! 
Celebrating our 23rd Birthday in 2003 !!! 
(visit the allnew http://www.aquathin.com) 
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote Bank... ARE 
 ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you abreast of technology 
updates and industry news. 
  

  

________________________ 

New Website Teaches Teens About The Environment  

September 29, 2003 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency today unveiled a new Web site to help high school students explore 

and learn about their environment and ways to protect it. The site can be found at www.epa.gov/highschool/. 

"For all the students going back to school, this will be an especially valuable environmental information 

resource," said EPA Acting Administrator Marianne Lamont Horinko. "It can sometimes be difficult to know 

what to trust on the Web, but like all EPA materials, this site has been thoroughly reviewed to make sure it’s 

accurate and educational." 

A team of EPA environmental educators created the new Web site to help high school students find good 

environmental information, not just on EPA’s Web site, but on other reliable sites as well. The team used 

guidelines developed by the North American Association for Environmental Education to ensure that only truly 

educational materials were included. The site complements other EPA sites for kids and teachers. 

The Web site contains easy to find and easy to understand information about air and water issues, waste and 

recycling, conservation, health and safety, ecosystems, and community environmental conditions. It also links 

interested students to internship and scholarship opportunities, environmental careers and community 

involvement projects. 




